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From: “Thelma Godin” <tgodin@wi.rr.com>
To: <ribauma@milwaukee.gov>

Date: 10/272006 12:03:48 PM

Subject: Traffic Calming Measures

Dear Mr.. Bauman,

| am very pleased with the speed bumps that were recently installed on part of McKinley Bivd. | believe it
has slowed and even diverted traffic on our busy street. | would love 10 see the speed bumps instailed
avery other biock.

Thank you.
Thelma L. Godin



